DQ1 - Addendum Attachment
November 20, 2018, Regular Meeting
Case No. Z-18041 - Dorgan Property Rezoning

Anu Gary Letter of Support
From: Vince Jackson

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:44 PM

To: Anu Gary; Monica Taylor; Miranda N. McKinnon

Cc: Ronald Cink

Subject: FW: Dorgan Rezoning

Here is an additional email pertaining to Case Z-18041, Dorgan Property rezoning.
If you should have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks,

Vince

From: Anna Luce [mailto:Annaluce@robertsbrothers.com]
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 2:57 PM

To: Vince Jackson <VJACKSON @baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Dorgan Rezoning

Dear Vince,

| hope this message finds you well and in anticipation of a most blessed Thanksgiving.

It’s been brought to my attention that there is a rezoning application on the Dorgan property in Point Clear. As a
property owner in Point Clear, I'm most interested in the area being kept high-end w/ low-density residential
development moving forward. For this reason, | write to you in favor of, and in support of, the single-family project on
Scenic Highway 98, just south of the corner of Hwy. 32, being reasoned from B-2 to RSF-4.

Many thanks in advance for your consideration of my opinion,
Anna Luce
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